
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

10th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of our first full week of the new term!  

 

FADS 

FADS (Friends and Associates of Denton School) would like to welcome all of the new 

parents and carers to the school and nursery, we have a Facebook page if you would 

like to join, please search 'FADS' and you should find us. 

 

FADS coffee morning 

Monday 13th September 9am - 10am. Come and enjoy a free drink from the FADS 

team. We will be sharing information about our planned events/fundraisers and look 

forward to hearing any ideas as well as it being a good opportunity to socialise with 

other parents and carers. 

We will be hosting these monthly. Younger (pre-school) siblings welcome.  

Mr Walsh will be around to direct you to the room. 

 

FADS fundraiser 

FADS are excited to be running a new fundraiser this year: KRISPY KREMES are coming 

to Denton School. For more information please see the attached poster or find us on 

Facebook. This is the order form:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=J21hut7SZEGe-

zfJ7N3P0OmEn4-ml5RGrE-475OQ4b9UODNBV09YOTNLUlFKQlpGVzNYUkJCREZQRC4u 

 

‘No nuts’ 

Please can I remind you that we are a nut-free school, as we have a number of 

children with a severe nut allergy. This includes all products containing nuts, such as 

spreads. Many thanks for your support with this.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


